
Traffic Advisory for Saturday
July 17, 2021

Lake Waramaug
The Hopkins Vineyard Triathlon at Lake Waramaug is scheduled to kick off tomorrow morning
at 8:00 am. Roads will be open to traffic - please take extra care travelling on the roads
around Lake Waramaug and keep an eye out for bicycles and runners in the road.

See the course map below for affected roads:

map credit: www.lakewaramaugassoc.org

visit our website: www.townofkentct.org
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